
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 12.10.2021. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Middlesbrough is being transformed into a giant game and our school is invited to play!  
 
Beat the Street is a fun, FREE walking, running, cycling and scooting game which aims to get pupils and 
their families out and about in the local area, having fun and keeping healthy. The Middlesbrough game runs 
from 29th September to 10th November 2021. 
 
How does it work?   
 
You are provided with a Beat the Street game card that is pre-registered to our school. Pupils will then be 
able to use these cards to walk, run, scoot or cycle around the area earning points as they go.  
 
How to play 
 

 Visit the website www.beatthestreet.me or the video Beat the Street how to play 
 Explore your local area, finding Beat Boxes using the online or paper map. 
 Hover your card or fob next to the contactless Beat Box until it beeps and flashes. 
 Walk, cycle or roll to your next Beat Box within an hour. Hover your card/fob on another Beat Box 

until it beeps and flashes – you have now scored 10 points! 
 Carry on your journey. Score 10 points for each extra Box you visit. 

 
We are encouraging parents/carers to take part in this game with their child as it is a fun activity for all the 
family. 
 
If you want a Beat the Street card for your child, please fill in the form below and return it to school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 
  
   
 
Please send me a Beat the Street activity card. 
 
 
Signed   
 
 
Parent of   
 
 
 
  

http://www.beatthestreet.me/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KJbOghMQ5ZM&t=

